
FWES Carpool Update #2 

Begins Thursday, November 1st  

As was discussed and decided upon between the Cary 

Police Department and FWES families- a new traffic 

pattern will begin at FWES on Thursday, November 1st.  

• Vehicles will ONLY be able to access the carpool loop in the AM 

and PM by taking a right turn in from Hampton Valley Road. Left 

turns into FWES from Hampton Valley Road will be prohibited 

during carpool times AM and PM.  

• Once a vehicle has either dropped of a student (AM) or picked up a 

student (PM), cars exiting the carpool lane will ONLY be allowed to 

turn right onto Hampton Valley Road. Left turns toward Cary 

Parkway will be prohibited.  

Please see the photograph 

and diagram to the right to 

help in planning your route to 

and from school if you use 

the carpool process AM 

and/or PM.  

 

Thank you for your planning 

ahead and cooperation!  

 

 

 


